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Silkstone Newsletter

                                 September 2018
Welcome to the Autumn Term Newsletter. A sad farewell to all our school leavers who have started school this month and a warm welcome to all our new children. We have a busy term planned with lots of exciting events leading up to Christmas. It will be here before we know it!
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Thursday 27th September - Harvest Festival /Macmillan Coffee Morning 10-11am

The children in Preschool will perform a collection of harvest songs for parents and our local elderly neighbours. Refreshments will be served and donations will be in aid of Macmillan Coffee Morning. If parents are unable to attend but would like to donate a collection box will be in the Nursery entrance hall on the day. Any harvest donations should be brought to Nursery week commencing the 24th September and these will be distributed by Preschool.
Thank you for your support.

Parents Consultation Evening 3th October

To arrange an appointment there is a booking form on each room door. If you require assistance please speak to a member of staff.

Activities

From 21st September we have Amigo Kids joining us on Friday mornings to enjoy Spanish with our Preschool Children. Miss Maria will continue to join us for the children to enjoy Ballet and Melody Bear
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We are now taking bookings for holiday club please book early to avoid disappointment. 
Wednesday 31st October – Non Uniform Day
Something fun for everyone – 

Dress up if you dare!!!





Children In Need Friday 16th November

‘Spotacular’ non uniform and a fun day for all, donations to children in need.

Clothing and Footwear

As the weather changes please remember to send children with coats and suitable footwear.

Baby Outdoor Area

Through the summer months we have created an outdoor space for our babies to enjoy.
Emergency Forms
Please can I remind parents if you have a change in contact details to notify nursery and complete a new emergency form. This is to ensure that we hold up to date records for all our parents.
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Congratulations to Miss Carrie on the birth of her beautiful son Oscar. Au revoir to Madam Brewis and sad farewell to Mr Lewis and Miss Lizzy as leave to new adventures.

Medication
If your child requires non-emergency medication please can you remember to bring it to nursery clearly labelled with your child’s name and to fill in the required form. This can be printed from our website or is available at nursery.
Named Belongings and Water Bottles
Please can we request that all children’s clothes and belongings are named. 
Please provide water bottles that are clearly named and ensure these are taken home on a daily basis.
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Photographs are being taken on 28th September  & 1st October and will be distributed before Christmas.
Questionnaires
We always value your feedback to help us maintain our high standards. Questionnaires are available in the nursery entrance and we look forward to hearing from you.
Parking

Please can we remind everyone not to park in the health centre car park and to respect our neighbours when parking.

Mobile Phones
Mobile phones must not be used in the nursery building.
Christmas Closure 
Nursery closes on Friday 21st and reopens on Wednesday 2nd January. Holiday Club will be open on Wednesday 2nd - Friday 4th January.
Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

